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Inclusion in the newsletter is  
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and relevance to the  citizens. 

 
Events reported in The Index do not 
necessarily reflect the endorsement of 
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reject any item submitted.  Articles 
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Copyright Law and cannot be 
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     Town Meetings and Planning Commission Meetings are open to the public. Citizens are encouraged to 
attend to be informed and give input. Meeting agendas are posted outside Town Hall, and 
items are added as requested (which can be as late as Wednesday morning) and re-posted 
with each change. An early agenda is posted on the Town website, but may not always 
include the latest changes. Stop by the Town Hall on Wednesday evenings and learn first-
hand about the many happenings in our town. For more information, call the Town Clerk 
at 410.443-0087. 
Town Meetings are held the first Wednesday of every month at 6 pm   

Planning Commission Meetings are held at least quarterly on the 3rd Tuesday of each 
month at 6 pm  Public Hearings, Public Workshops, Special Appeals Hearings, etc. are 

scheduled as needed.  Check the website for updates www.trappemd.net  or  on FACEBOOK. 

After hours water/sewer  
emergency contact  

410-476-7462 
——————— 

OFFICE  HOURS 
M-Th: 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

F: 8:00 AM - 12:30 PM 
Sat-Sun: Closed 

 
Credit card payments accepted 

for a small fee.  
Notary, Copy & Fax service  

available for small fee.  
 

Council Meeting:  
Wed. Oct 5th, 6 p.m. 

Planning Commission:  
Tues. Oct 18th, 6 p.m. 

 
Town Office Closed: 

Mon. Oct 10th 
 

Please make sure payments 
are received in the Town 
Office by the due date! 

If the office is not open and 
you would like to make a 

payment please use our door 
slot and be sure to push your 
payment all the way through.   

 
 
 
 

 
October 31st 

6:00 PM to 8:00 PM 
 

Be safe and have a Happy Halloween! 

Bulk Trash 
Bulk trash orders will be picked up on Friday, October 28th. Order forms are available at 

the Town Office and online at https://trappemd.net/trash-collection. The deadline for 
orders is Tuesday, October 25th at 4 PM.  The basic fee is $10.00 per 3 cubic feet. 

Additional fees apply for tires/rims. 



Word Scramble 

Scotts Outreach Ministry Mobile Food Pantry 
 

Food pantry held at 3748 Main Street on October 27, 2022. 
Pick up will begin at 8:30 AM and will continue until supplies are gone.  
Those wishing to pick up supplies should form a line on Howell Point Rd.  
For more information, please call 410-476-3980 or email sumc@goeaston.net. 

EPRYCE _____________________ 
 
HIGRTF ______________________ 
 
OSPKOY _______________________ 
 

NAHUT _______________________ 
 
ERTORR _______________________ 
 
TOMNESR ________________________ 

ANSWER KEY: CREEPY, FRIGHT, SPOOKY, HAUNT, TERROR, MONSTER 

TVFC Fall Festival - Canceled 
 

The festival, scheduled for October 1st, was canceled due to an inclement weather forecast. 
From TVFC: “We are so grateful for our supportive community, and we know you will help 
us in our upcoming fundraisers, as canceling this event will be a huge loss for our company.” 
The fire company plans to hold a virtual silent auction in the near future—updates will be 
posted on the company’s Facebook page. 

TVFC Soup Day 
 

October 10, 2022 4:00 PM until sold out 
 

$7.00 (ham biscuit and dessert included) 
$5.00 kids meal (hot dog, chips, fruit option, and dessert) 

Pre-ordering is highly recommended once the choices are posted 
to Facebook—contact Lou 410-924-1764 

 
Please support your volunteer fire department! 

Nathaniel “Nace” Hopkins Day 
 

November 5, 2022 
 

Service will begin at 10:00 AM at Scott’s United Methodist 
Church. 

 
For more information, contact Scott’s UMC 410-476-3980 

https://www.facebook.com/ScottsUMC/ 


